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Transfer of national authorisation –  
Nippon Lokkeboks Til Maur – NO-2015-0110 

 

We refer to the notification (R4BP case number BC-WD049009-37), concerning transfer of 

authorisation holder for the biocidal product Nippon Lokkeboks Til Maur (NO-2015-0110) from: 

 

Vitax Limited 

Owen Street 

LE67 Coalville Leicestershire 

United Kingdom 

 

To: 

Vitax (Ireland) Limited 

Block 3, Harcourt Centre 

Harcourt Road 

D02 A339 Dublin 

Ireland 

 

According to Article 50 (2) in Regulation (EU) No 528/2012 concerning the making available on the 

market and use of biocidal products, changes to the conditions laid down in a biocidal product 

authorisation shall be accepted/approved by the Competent Authority. Changes to a product 

authorisation are further described in Regulation (EU) No 354/2013.  

 

Regulation (EU) No 528/2012 and Regulation (EU) No 354/2013 are implemented in Norwegian law 

through the Norwegian Biocide Regulation of 18 April 2017 No. 480. 

 

We hereby confirm that the notification for transfer of authorisation holder, as referred to in 

Section 1 of Title 1 to the Annex to Regulation (EU) No 354/201, is accepted. No other changes than 

the above mentioned is accepted with this letter.  

Vitax (Ireland) Limited 

Block 3, Harcourt Centre 

Harcourt Road 

D02 A339 Dublin 

Ireland 

  

 

 

Oslo, 07.03.2019 

 

 

Your ref.: 
[Your ref.] 

Our ref. : 
2015/5849 

Contact person:  
Erlend Spikkerud 

Vitax (Ireland) Limited 

Block 3, Harcourt Centre 

Harcourt Road 

D02 A339 Dublin 
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The revised Summary of Product Characteristics (SPC) is uploaded to R4BP. 

Best regards 

Norwegian Environment Agency 

 

This document has been signed electronically 

 

Erlend Spikkerud 

Senior Adviser 

 

 

 

 

 


